
 

 

 
April 27, 2022 

 
The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chair        Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 
Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human  Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human 
Services, Education, and Related Agencies  Services, Education, and Related Agencies 
U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
Dear Chairman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for Whitfield Regional Hospital / Wallace Community College Nurse and 
Caregiver Training Project in fiscal year 2023.  The entity to receive funding for this project is Tombigbee 
Healthcare Authority, located at 105 Highway 80 East, P.O. Box 890, Demopolis, Alabama 36732.   

The funding will be used to address many of the on-going public health issues experienced in our region 
by providing high school seniors with the opportunity to rotate through the many clinical and non-
clinical departments at the hospital. Allowing students to complete training in their hometown will raise 
the standard of living for those that are born and raised in Demopolis and the surrounding community.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Terri A. Sewell 

Member of Congress  
 


